  

Notice to Bidders

The Board of Trustees of the Pearl Public School District, Pearl, Mississippi hereby gives notice to all qualified financial institutions in Rankin County Mississippi that sealed or electronically submitted bids will be received up to but no later than 2:00 p.m. March 28, 2023 in the Office of the Superintendent of Schools for the privilege of keeping the school district’s funds or any part thereof as provided by section 37-7-333, Section 27-105-305 and 27-105-315 of Mississippi Code of 1972, annotated.
Bid documents, including electronic bid submission instructions, may be obtained by contacting Cindy Grantham at 601-932-7916 or cgrantham@pearlk12.com in the Office of the Superintendent. 
Sealed bid packages must be submitted via hand delivery, postal service, or package service, or electronically through secure electronic portal no later than 2:00 p.m. on March 28, 2023 and marked on the outside of the envelope “School Depository” – Bid # 278 to the following address:
Pearl Public School District
School Depository Bid
Re: Bid #278
3375 Highway 80 East
Pearl, MS 39208

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject all bids and to waive any formalities not in violation of the law.  

Board of Trustees
Pearl Public School District
Chris Chism
Superintendent of Schools

February 22, 2023
March 1, 2023
March 8, 2023
